
From: Quick, Beth <BCampbell@budget.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 10/6/2014 11:04:53 AM
Subject: Budget Document

Document 1000291347 should now be posted. I am sorry about that. Our paper files are correct, but I must have 
missed it in the system.

Let me know if you have any other issues!

Thanks!

Beth

Beth Quick
Budget & Control Board
http://www.budget.sc.gov/OSB-index.phtm
bquick@budget.sc.gov
803-734-0649
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